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 Officer Training 

Hello everyone it´s September which
means everyone should be back in school

whether that be in person or virtual. I
hope everyone is staying healthy and we
have lots of things coming up so if you
have any questions or concerns please

contact me. 

 I have rescheduled the officer training to
be on September 20th at 2 P.M. EST.  on
Zoom. I did this in hope of having more

members able to be on. I sent out an email
with more details and the Zoom link is
attached. I can´t wait to see everyone! 

Contact Me: 
lexim@ktkey.org

OCTOBER  1 ,  2020

ANNUAL  DUES  BECOME  PAYABLE  

DECEMBER  1 ,  2020

ANNUAL  DUES  BECOME  DELINQUENT

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S :  

NOVEMBER  2-6 ,  2020  

KEY  CLUB  WEEK  

FEBRUARY 1, 2021

UNPAID CLUBS BECOME SUSPENDED

MARCH 19-21, 2021

DCON (GATLINBURG, TN)



Key Club week will be held the first week of
November. This is a week where we can show non-
members what Key Club is and what we stand for.
Each day showcases different aspects of Key Club.
Monday is ¨Show your K!¨, Tuesday is “Kuddos to
the Key Players!”, Wednesday is “Dare to Care!”,
Thursday is “Random Acts of Kindness!”, and
Friday is “Connect the Ks!¨ You can get very
creative with this and have a lot of Club
involvement if you promote it the right way!
Excited to see what every Club comes up with!
 

The Youth Opportunity Fund is a
fund that provides grants to Key
Clubs or individual members for
service opportunities and
scholarships. You may request
funds anywhere from $200 - $2,000.
All applications are due by October
15th. Club dues must be paid in
order to qualify. For more
information about the YOF please
use the link below.
 https://www.keyclub.org/youth-
opportunities-fund/

KEY  CLUB  WEEK

Youth Opportunities Fund 



Trick or Treat for UNICEF is a way of raising
money for UNICEF. You take a small donation
box and instead of getting candy, you collect
money that goes towards education, healthcare,
safe water, sanitation, and other necessities. You
can have competitions between classrooms to see
who can collect more money with a reward. This
will help with getting everyone in the school
involved.

  TRICK  OR  TREAT  FOR  UNICEF        

We regret that we will not be able to hold our
annual Fall Rally at Dollywood this year. The
difficult decision to cancel this event was made due
to concerns about the spread of COVID-19 and
restrictions in many parts of our district. We are
extremely disappointed that we will not be able to
hold the event this year. Although this event is
cancelled Dollywood is offering tickets at $48.27.
Tickets must be purchased between Sept 28th and
Sept 30th. For more details visit the K-T website or
email me with any questions . 

FALL  RALLY


